
Letter:  Adventure  Mountain
helps at B&B
To the community,

Bread & Broth would like to thank Jim and Linda Mueller,
owners of Adventure Mountain Lake Tahoe, for their sponsorship
of an Adopt A Day of Nourishment on Oct. 27.

The Monday evening Italian dinner prepared by B&B’s versatile
cooks was enjoyed by 125 dinner guests who raved about the
roasted chicken and garlic pasta meal which was financed by
the Mueller’s Adventure Mountain sledding, tubing, and snow
play resort.

“We feel privileged to be able to give back to the South Lake
Tahoe community,” said Linda Mueller.

Joining the Muellers in assisting the B&B volunteer crew were
their son, Luke, and Adventure Mountain employees Randy Cronin
and Wes Snyder.

“This is a great way to help out,” commented Cronin, who was
busy  helping  serve  the  thankful  and  hungry  folks  who
frequently find this meal to be one of their few hot meals
during the week.

Through  the  generosity  of  the  Lake  Tahoe  South  Shore
community, B&B is able to provide hot, nutritious meals twice
a week to the hungry and those in need. B&B’s meals served at
St. Theresa Grace Hall and Lake Tahoe Community Presbyterian
Church are made possible by our generous financial donors, the
donation of time by our many dedicated B&B volunteers and
sponsor crew members and the support B&B receives from our
many store/business partners.

Thank you to Adventure Mountain Lake Tahoe for “giving back”
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to our community’s less fortunate.

For more B&B information, go online or find us on Facebook.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth

http://www.breadandbroth.org/

